
LGRPC  meeting March 2019 

 

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm 

 

Event schedule: 

 

         Black Powder:    Sunday event canceled due to snow level. 

 

         Defensive pistol:  shoot scheduled for 2nd Saturday in April.  Range road blocked by snow now. 

 

Club activities: 

 

         Financial audit:  Will be held in the near future as participants are available. 

 

         Discussion of well drilling at the 300 yard range with estimated cost, possible locations and other 

          aspects. 

 

         Review of other planned projects to include priorities of construction.  Finishing of the concrete 

         block retaining wall at the lower end and front of the firing line, a concrete slab in front of the 

         firing line to replace the gravel and, a concrete slab in the area between the club house and flag 

         pole.  All of these projects are at the 300 yard range.  We also discussed possible grant 

         opportunities to help finance these changes. 

 

         It was decided that the club would send a gift to Mr. Hampton to thank him for plowing the snow 

         at the River range. 

 

         Later on, in the season, we will be presenting informational programs at our meetings.  This is to 

         encourage member participation and to attract new members. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm 

 

          


